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CANCELLATION OF WINTER CARNIVAL 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings! 
 

Due to incessant rainfall over the last two days the winter carnival 
scheduled for Sunday, 29th December 2024 stands cancelled. 
 
We understand the excitement and enthusiasm that surrounds this 
much-awaited event, and we share in the disappointment of not being 
able to celebrate together this year. We deeply appreciate your 
understanding and support in this matter. 
 
 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
 


